
August, 2024

1. THANK YOU to our Custodians!
a. THANK YOU to the custodians for all of their flexibility and hard work this

summer!! They have been very accommodating and have worked hard to make
the building look as good as it ever has. I am so appreciative of their hard work
and dedication to the CI Secondary School!

2. Welcome, New CI Staff Members
a. Sarah Brammer, Choir
b. Jordan Schiffler, SPED
c. Katie Silverberg, SPED
d. A special thank you to Jessica Dietz and Wendy Gindorff for all of their work

getting the teacher induction days organized and meaningful for all of our new
staff members. Also, thank you to all of the teacher mentors who are helping
support these teachers.

3. Workshop Days
a. Monday, August 26th - Staff Meeting and Relicensure Meeting, Classroom Time
b. Tuesday, August 27th - HS Open House 12:30-8:00
c. Wednesday, August 28th - Project Unite Breakfast, CLEF, Elevate PD, Other

mandated Trainings
d. Thursday, August 29th - Curriculum Day - Working on the transition from

Schoology to Google Classroom

UPCOMING EVENTS:
August 26-31 - Workshop Week
August 27th - Back to School Night 12:30-8:00
September 3rd - First day of school
September 11th - Picture Day
September 16-20th - Homecoming Week
September 18th - Staff Development 3:45
September 24th - Sr College Fair
September 26th - Career Fair
September 28th - October 1 - Senior Trip to DC

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer Strom, Principal


